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ELANCO’S ACQUISITION OF KINDRED 
BIOSCIENCES 
 
Changes for suppliers of Kindred Biosciences Effective January 15, 2022:  
 

Legal Entity 
Information  

Effective January 15, we’ve changed our legal entity 
information to Elanco. 

 
Beginning January 15, please submit invoices with our 
new legal entity information above. We’ll provide a grace 
period, between January 15 – 31, during which we’ll 
continue to accept invoices addressed to Kindred 
Biosciences. After February 1, we will reject any invoices 
with our old legal entity information. 
 

Please ensure you update your records and systems to 
reflect these changes.  
 

Purchase Order 
Method & Numbers 

Beginning January 15, you will receive any new purchase 

orders from Elanco via SAP Ariba. Your next purchase 

order will come to you as an automated email from Ariba. 

If you haven’t already, we strongly encourage you to set 

up a free Ariba account to streamline how we do business.  

 

We’ll assign a new PO number to all orders opened in 

2021 and provide that number to you.   

 

Invoicing  

Beginning January 15, you will need to submit invoices via 
SAP Ariba, which will replace AvidXchange or sending 
invoices directly to kindredbio@avidbill.com. This requires 
you to establish a trading relationship with Elanco and 
create an account on the Ariba Network, if you do not 
already have one.  
 
Note: If you are already a supplier to Elanco, please begin 
using your current Elanco invoicing method for all 
KindredBio invoices starting January 15. 
 
If you experience a delay joining SAP Ariba, for a short 
time, you may submit new invoices via email to 

USinvoices@elancoah.com.  
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Supplier 
Registration  

We’ll send you an email with a questionnaire and 
instructions to register your supplier information with 
Elanco. If you are already a supplier to Elanco, you will not 
need to re-register. 
 

Vendor Code  
We’ll assign you a new vendor code, which will appear 
on your next purchase order. 
 

Questions? 

For questions about these changes, please contact me 
directly.  
 
For questions about a specific invoice or billing issue, you 
can reach out to P2P_VQ@elancoah.com. 
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